DAVPE/MN/2016-17/Circular No.95 old batches (I1-vill)

D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, NEW DELHI - 87

Dear Parents
Welcome to the session 2017-2018. Your ward has stepped up on the ladder of school education.

The new session will start on April 01, 2017 for Classes | to IX. We will begin serious, full-fledged studies

from the very first day. Please note a few important instructions:

e ATTENDANCE IS MANDATORY. Pleasé ensure that your ward attends all the classes regularly.

e Be punctual and reach the school in time.
¢ Cover all your notebooks neatly and beautifully with coloured paper & plastic sheet. Label them neatly.
o All textbooks should be labeled and covered with plastic sheet to preserve them for the whole session.
e Come in proper school uniform. Shoes should be polished.
e Hair should be oiled and well done. Maintain prescribed hairstyle only. :
e Nails should be trimmed. Henna, nail paints, headbands or wrist bands are not allowed.
e Make sure that you purchase the prescribed textbooks before March 28, 2017, so that studies of your
ward start with all seriousness.
e You can purchase books, stationery and school uniform from the school bookshop from 8:00 a.m. to
3:00 p.m. on all working days before April 16, 2017.
Students’ Diary has been sent to the press and will be given to the students in the first week of April 2017.
Id-cards for the students will also be made available at the same time.
As per the decision of the Governing Body of the CBSE, CCE system (semester system — SA 1 & 2) has been

discontinued. Kindly find the new examination pattern overleaf.

So, wishing you the best of luck for the new session and looking forward to your continuous support,

Muwasd,
(Manju Malik) ;
Principal

Pl.0).




